
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
PROPOSED BUDGET - CURRENT FY 

 

The West Feliciana Parish Sheriff’s Office will hold a Proposed General Fund, Special Revenue Fund,  
and Homeland Security Fund budget hearing for the 2022-2023 Fiscal Year.  The public hearing will be  
conducted on Friday, June 24, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. at the West Feliciana Parish Sheriff’s Office, Courthouse 
Annex Building, 4785 Prosperity Street, St. Francisville, Louisiana.  The proposed budgets will be available  
for public inspection beginning June 13, 2022 at the West Feliciana Parish Sheriff’s Office, Courthouse Annex 
Building, St. Francisville, Louisiana from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  
 
Sheriff Brian L. Spillman


